
Applications are not currently open for
this on campus programme. For more
information or to lodge an enquiry
about our work-based programme,
please email BusSchool@op.ac.nz.

New Zealand Diploma in Tourism and Travel
(Level 5) 
This programme will not be available in 2024. However,
we will be offering it in the future and would love to hear
from you if you’re interested. Please email
BusSchool@op.ac.nz to express your interest.

Please refer to our study pages for the latest information and programmes.

For Otago Polytechnic staff requiring content to be changed, please log a job
through Communications and Marketing team page on Tūhono.

http://op.cwp.govt.nz/
https://www.op.ac.nz/explore/find-a-course/
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